

## Office of the President

September 9, 2016

Tom Seymour 1104 14<sup>th</sup> Ave SW Minot ND 58701

Dear Tom,

With the support of the Business Information Technology faculty and chair, as well as the dean of the College of Business, I am pleased to grant you Emeritus status in your rank of professor, effective immediately.

We thank you for your outstanding contributions to Minot State University, the College of Business, and our students. We appreciate your past service and invite you to remain connected to the university by participating in all university-sponsored drama, music and athletic events using the enclosed lifetime pass. As well, you may also request library privileges, a library carrel, and an email account.

Congratulations and best wishes for continued outstanding success in all your endeavors.

Sincerely

Steve Shirley, PhD

President

Cc:

VPAA

Dean, College of Business

Chair, Business Information Technology